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 RELOCATION OF IRBM RAUB BRANCH, PAHANG  
  

 
 
Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia (IRBM) is pleased to announce that our Raub 

Branch will be relocating to a new premise starting from 15 April 2016 to 17 April 2016 

and will fully operationalized on 18th April 2016. Please refer to the following new 

address, main telephone and facsimile numbers for future correspondence 

 

 
INLAND REVENUE BOARD OF MALAYSIA 
Raub Branch 
Pusat Perniagaan, Jalan Tras 
27600 Raub, Pahang 
 
Phone       : 09-3515888 
Fax           : 09-3558501 

 

 
Our e-mail addresses for the purpose of correspondence remain unchanged.  
 
 
We sincerely apologize for any inconveniences that may arise during the relocation 

period. 
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It is important to note that we will endeavour to provide the taxpayers with only the best 

of services at all times. We look forward to your continued support for the years to 

come. 

  

For more information, please visit our official portal at www.hasil.gov.my. 

 

 

# # # 

 

THANK YOU 
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